
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	

											
FOSS	

Friends	of	Salhouse	School	
19th	January	2016	

	
Dear	Parents	and	Carers	
	
A	belated	Happy	New	Year	from	us	all	at	FOSS!		We	hope	you	had	a	wonderful	break	over	
Christmas	and	are	settling	back	into	the	school	routine	this	term!	
	
We	hope	your	child/ren	enjoyed	the	puppet	show	by	Theatre	of	Widdershins	at	the	end	of	last	
term?		We	have	had	some	wonderful	feedback	from	the	children	and	it	seems	to	have	been	a	
great	show.		FOSS	are	really	pleased	that	we	were	able	to	provide	such	an	amazing	experience	
just	before	Christmas.	
	
Speaking	of	which,	two	special	visitors	made	their	way	around	the	school	in	the	last	week	of	
term!		Santa	and	his	trusty	reindeer	brought	each	child	in	the	school	a	small	bag	of	chocolate	
coins	as	a	Christmas	gift	–	thank	you	for	returning	your	permission	slips	so	that	every	child	
could	be	included.		It	really	was	a	magical	experience,	particularly	for	the	younger	members	of	
the	school!	
	
The	Christmas	Card	Project	was	extremely	well	supported	this	year	–	there	are	some	truly	
talented	artists	in	the	school!		Just	over	£120	was	raised	so	a	big	thank	you	for	everyone	who	
designed	a	card	and	for	all	the	orders	that	were	received!	
	
Looking	forward	for	this	term	we	have	some	dates	for	your	diaries!	
	
Friday	29	January	–	Family	Bingo	Night	
Doors	open	at	6:30pm,	eyes	down	at	7:00pm			
£1	per	book	of	10	games,	bingo	markers	50p	
All	welcome,	bring	your	family,	friends	and	some	drinks	and	snacks	for	a	night	of	fun	
featuring	two	little	ducks	and	all	their	friends!	
	
Thursday	11	February	–	Half	Term	Party	/	Disco	
5:15	-6:15	for	Fledglings,	Coots	&	Bitterns	
6:30	–	7:30	for	Bitterns,	Grebes	and	Herons	
£2	per	child	which	includes	drinks	and	a	snack	
These	discos	are	being	hosted	by	James	D’s	Party	Time!			
Look	forward	to	a	night	of	dancing	and	entertainment	–	we	hope	you	can	all	come!			
As	always,	those	in	Year	3	can	choose	which	session	they	want	to	attend.			
Fledglings	will	need	to	bring	a	responsible	adult	with	them	for	the	entire	disco
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Friday	12	February	–	Coots	Cake	Sales	
Cakes	will	be	available	to	buy	straight	after	school.			
Please	bake	or	buy	and	send	in	with	your	Coot	on	the	Friday	morning,	all	funds	raised	will	go	
towards	the	Coot’s	resources.		Cake	sales	for	Bitterns,	Grebes	and	Herons	are	planned	soon!	
	
Friday	18	March	–	Easter	Fair	
Starting	straight	after	school	in	the	hall!	
An	Easter	Egg	hunt,	Tombola,	Guess	the	Number	of	Eggs,	Name	the	Bunny,	Hoopla	to	name	
but	a	few	of	the	fun	things	planned	to	celebrate	Easter!	
We’re	always	on	the	look	out	for	Tombola	and	raffle	prizes,	so	if	you	have	any	that	you	can	
donate	they	will	be	gratefully	received.		Please	leave	them	in	the	FOSS	bin	near	the	Coot’s	gate	
or	hand	to	a	member	of	the	FOSS	team.	
	
Our	next	meeting	is	Tuesday	9	February	at	The	Bell,	Salhouse	at	8pm.		We’re	always	happy	to	
include	anyone	who’d	like	to	join	us	or	if	you	have	any	ideas	or	feed	back	please	let	us	know	at	
foss.query@gmail.com	
	
Vicki,	Katie,	Caroline	and	the	FOSS	team	


